Dear Colleagues,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our English-Hungarian Bilingual Primary School (Talentum Iskola) is looking for partner schools for a Comenius Project. The type of the co-operation would be multilateral.
The project is based on Art and Theatre.
The three main stages of our project are as follows:
1. ’All the World’s a Stage’ 
Each primary schools should present a play in English. The works have to be done beforehand and at the end of the meeting the countries  would set up a play together. The necessary work will be discussed at a previous meeting and/or via internet or phone.
2. ’Art at the theatre’
The main theme is the importance of the costumes and the scenery for a play. The roles of the play shall be handed out in advance and the costumes and the scenery must be made by the final meeting which shall take place Hungary.
3. ’Teachers onthe stage’and ’Students at the Centre’
Pedagogy Workshops to discuss different topics related to teaching.
The length of the co-operation would be two years. Our school would organise the first meeting where we could discuss and agree on the details (on this occasion only teachers would meet). The following meetings could be organised by the other schools,  they can introduce their schools and the work they would like to do. Students should be presented at these meetings. The schools could do presentations on the topic given and organise the programmes. 
The final meeting shall be  in Hungary where there will be a ’Theatre Festival’. Each school would present a play separately and we would show ThePlay that we rehearsed together as a Finale.
We would like to set up a webpage for this project so teachers and students can keep in touch constantly.
Workshops, seminars, and presentations will allow members to exchange experiences and learn from one another. We would introduce our Artist/Acrobat and Rope Skipping Classes to you.
If your school is interested and would like to take part in this project please send us an email to info@talentum.hu or kozakyvett@freemail.hu
Thank you in advance.
Ivett Kozak
English Language Co-ordinator
Our School’s website is: www.talentum.hu
